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Code A 
In September 2000, the UKCC received information from Hampshire Constabulary 
relating to the death of a patient at Gosport War Memorial Hospital, Gladys Richards. 
This was based on an expert report into Mrs Richards’ death commissioned for the 
police by Professor Livesley. Your name, together with a number of other nurses, 
appeared within the complaint although no specific allegation was made against you. 

In September 2001, the UKCC’s Preliminary Proceedings Committee considered the 
matter and declined to proceed with the case. 

The purpose in my writing to you is to confirm that while, as has been reported, the 
Nursing and Midwifery Council is considering a number of complaints against 
registered nurses who had worked at Gosport War Memorial Hospital, there is no 
outstanding complaint against you. 

I notice, moreover, that your registration lapsed at the end of August 2008 and that 
you have opted not to practise. 

I hope this letter serves to clarify the current position, but if you have any questions, 
please telephone me on i~_-._~C_-.~.~l§_.__A.~_-.~i 

Yours sincerely 
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